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Hello,
Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony. I am writing to share my 
opposition to LD1423. As our planet continues to degrade from human use, actions &
behavior it is imperative that we each do what we can, including companies who 
profit off of our behaviors. As someone who has been striving to live a low waste 
lifestyle since 2017, I can attest that it is challenging, expensive and frankly not 
always possible to do the “right” thing. Sharing responsibility for the end of life of 
products would make a huge impact. It is all of our collective actions, both 
individually and organizationally, that are critical and matter. I urge you to vote no on
LD1423. Let’s maintain the momentum of Maine setting this important precedent of 
EPR for our nation and be the example.


